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ADDENDUM   NO. 2 

By this Addendum # 2, the Request for Quotes document for the above noted Project shall be 
amended as specified below. This Addendum is being issued in response to questions submitted to 
the RDOS. 

Question: If RDOS is not eligible for an Enterprise Agreement, would you accept pricing under 
Microsoft’s Cloud Solution Provider (CSP) model? 
 

 Yes we will look at all option pricing. 
 
Question: - My licensing specialist has determined a different set of SKU’s that would be more 
cost effective but provide the same Microsoft functionality for RDOS. Is it acceptable to submit 2 
different pricing options (ie. the one requested, and the version we would recommend for cost 
effectiveness)? We will include a comparison breakdown. 
 

 Yes it is acceptable to submit 2 different pricing options.  
 
The deadline for the submission of proposals remains unchanged as Friday, May 5, 2023 at 2:00 
PM PST. 
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